
ASNUNTUCK COMMUNITY COLLEGE 


August 31, 2016 

Dr. Ramon S. Torrecilha 
President 
Westfield State University 
577 Western Avenue 
Westfield, MA 01086 

Dear Dr. Torrecilha, 

I would like to extend my congratulations on your Inauguration as the Twentieth 
President of Westfield State University. As this is a most exciting time, I wish you and 
Westfield State University all of the best celebrating this wonderful and memorable 
milestone in your career. 

It is with regret that, I will not be able to attend your Presidential Investiture and join in 
the festivities. Again, congratulations on your Inauguration as the Twentieth President 
of Westfield State University. 

Most Cordially, 

mes P. Lombella 
President 
Asnuntuck Community College 
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